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ATTENDANCE: 
 

Thomas E. Mincer, Chairman;  Dennis L. Brink, Vice Chairman;  Edward D. Nikles, Supervisor;  Karen 
Kleist, Secretary/Treasurer;  and Chris Wood, Sewage/Zoning Enforcement Officer;. 
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING - Mirabito Liquor 
License Transfer Request 
 

Chairman Mincer opened the Hearing at 6:00 pm.  Mirabito Holdings is requesting the transfer of a 
restaurant liquor license from Shohola Township to it's convenience store located at 304 Route 6.   
A letter was received from Mirabito Holdings Inc. requesting the Hearing be continued to September 
17, 2019.  MOTION was made by Ed Nikles, seconded by Dennis Brink, and unanimously carried to 
continue the Hearing to 6:00 pm on September 17. 2019. 
  

  
  
  
  
  
  
 Respectfully submitted, 
  
  
  
 Karen Kleist, Secretary/Treasurer 
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
 


